
From: Erin Turton  
Sent: June 18, 2025 3:51 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] BAN FIREWORKS  
 
BAN  
BAN  
BAN  
People are too stupid,  
People are too inconsiderate, 
People do not follow safety protocols.  
Fireworks are horrible for the environment.  
BAN  
BAN 
BAN 
 
If someone wants to watch fireworks go to a professional city run show to watch them.  
Sent from my iPhone 


